Bennett Stein

From: Chris Conley <cconley@aclunc.org>

Sent: Thursday, August 02, 2012 4:45 PM

To: Honea, Kory

Cc: Anna Salem

Subject: RE: Public Records Act Request regarding Automatic License Plate Readers

Dear Undersheriff Honea,
Thank you very much for your prompt response. It is greatly appreciated.

Best,
~ Chris

Chris Conley
Technology & Civil Liberties Project
ACLU of Northern California

39 Drumm St., San Francisco CA 94117
415.621.2493 x308
cconley@aclunc.org
http://aclunc.org/tech
http://dotRights.org

"As technology advances, civil liberties will not be left behind."

From: Honea, Kory [mailto:KHonea@buttecounty.net]

Sent: Thursday, August 02, 2012 1:22 PM

To: Chris Conley

Cc: Honea, Kory

Subject: Public Records Act Request regarding Automatic License Plate Readers

Mr. Conley,

The Butte County Sheriff’s Office is in receipt of the ACLU’s Public Records Act Request pertaining to the use of
Automatic License Plate Readers (ALPRs). The Butte County Sheriff’s Office does not have or utilize ALPRs. Accordingly
we do not have any records responsive to your request.

Best Regards,

Kory L. Honea, Undersheriff
Butte County Sheriff's Office
33 County Center Drive
Oroville, CA 95965

(530) 538-7291
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